Issue 3 July 2007



"So...What's going on?"

Important Dates!:

- . Jul 5 Jun Pride Repidue
- Jul 11-15 ICON
- Sept 5 Summer (3ul & Aug) Pride Report due

Send me info & I can show off what your club is up to here!

OIS Forms

Our division now has 100% OIS forms! If there are any changes or amendments to these please send me the updated form.

DCM

The Summer (Jun July, Aug) DCM will be scheduled after I retum from ICON. Feel free to suggest a date & location for it.

Governor's Project

The theme of this year's
Gov project is "Shaping Tomorrow by Teaching Today".
This involves mentoring and
teaching children up to
about 14 years of age. All
clubs should do projects to
leading up to the Project
day next March.

Hey Everyone!

I know that the past month has been very busy for many of us! Hard to believe but we are almost through a third of the KC year! Congratulations to all of you who have recently graduated and to everyone that was doing their end of year exams I hope you did very well! Throughout the summer I encourage every club to try their best to stay active even though it may be difficult due to trips, summer jobs, transportation, etc. You can volunteer with organizations i.e. Humane Society or just get together some friends on a weekend and do a beach clean up! I am preparing to go off to ICON and I hope that I will be able to share my experience with you all when I return. Have a safe and fun summer and I will see you all soon!

Your LTG, Martina Jackson

> Send me your pictures and they could appear on next month's newsletter!

Plan Ahead!

In order to have a successful year it is usually best to plan ahead! Also try to ensure that your activities do not conflict with Key club meetings!

FLOF

...also known as the Florida
Opportunities Fund. It provides money for Key clubs to
do projects which they may
not be able to afford. Clubs
are able to apply for \$100 up
to \$1000! If you have a great
project in mind and need
some cash ask me for an
application form!

LTC

From June 1 - 3 I attended a Leadership Training Conference with the other FL Lieutenant governors. I learnt a lot from this and I hope it will help me to serve you all better!

Have a great summer break!

Contact Info: Martina Jackson P.O. 31633 KY1-1207 345-927-2664 (cell)

Email - Lgkeyclub@kiwanis.ky